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MEMO: 76 - 20 
 

TO:   All Clubs 

FROM:  Kat Pryer 

DATE:  20th August 

SUBJECT:  Withdrawal of Murwillumbah Teams 
 

 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
Due to the recent information provided by Football Gold Coast regarding players unable to 
participate from outside the NSW border bubble, Murwillumbah have had to withdraw the following 
teams; 
 
U12 JPL Murwillumbah Red  
U13 JPL Murwillumbah Red  
U13/14 Girls Murwillumbah Red 
U14 JPL Murwillumbah Red 
U15 JPL Murwillumbah Red 
U16/17 Girls Murwillumbah Red 
 
The above divisions draws have been updated and all fixtures that were previously played against 
these teams will be classified as a bye and their results will be removed from the system.  
 
For the above divisions (excluding U14 JPL), a six teams finals series will be played out at the 
conclusion of the regular season as their division now have an uneven amount of byes in their 
competition.  
 
The U14 JPL will have a standard four team finals series as this division has seven teams, which 
means everyone will have the equal amount of games. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. Should you have any more queries please 
contact the office.  


